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Message from President David Verble

Where do we go from here?

With compass in hand and the GPS poised for a destination, the question
begs to be asked: Where are we and where do we want to go? Our geographic
location is well defined, and the history of our travel to get to this point is also
pretty well documented.

But as we reflect on this, are we really headed in the right direction to con-
tinue the journey? Thus, the big question is what the future holds for us and
those who follow. More specifically, what lies ahead for this Historical Society
as it collects and preserves the past, and how do we select the course for our
path into the future?

As we survey our situation, there are some areas of our history that have
yet to be revealed, and we want to share the excitement of that discovery with
the community. Certainly, we have our work cut out for us in preparation for the
50™ anniversary celebration of Sun City. That effort in itself will unveil some
new facts about the past and make our story more complete.

However, sharing all that we have to offer is one of the issues that con-
cern me as well as others. We need to find better ways of presentation and im-
prove the publicity about our efforts. This upcoming yearlong event may reveal
how much community interest there really is in continuing our work and provide
a basis for where our future efforts might be applied. However, today we con-
tinue to note a lack of awareness that this organization exists or offers a signifi-
cant resource to the community.

Are we vital to the surrounding community? Does our history develop
interest in a growing and active retirement living style of life? How can we bet-
ter do our job? These and other questions we ask ourselves as we decide on the
important issues we need to address. This article is an appeal to our readers —
members, as well as other interested parties, seeking ideas of what might pro-
vide added interest in our displays, programs, or other events that would make
our purpose more attractive.

We have recently made some improvements in our landscape, thanks to
the interest and help of your newly elected Board, support of the Sun City Rose
and Garden Club, and C & S Plant Specialists. Drive by and note the roses and
other plantings for added effect to the premises.

Better still drop in during our opening hours and check out the baseball
exhibit returned to coincide with the spring training season here in the valley. |
would be pleased to hear from any and all who would offer suggestions for in-
creasing our prominence in the area. Call me at 623-214-0053 or e-mail at
zswede @cox.net to convey your interest.






















